Public Notice

Please take notice that the Town of
Gallatin will hold a Public Hearing on
Thursday, September 6th, 2018, at 6:30
pm at Town Hall located at the Gallatin
Town Hall, 667 County Route 7
Gallatin, NY 12502, regarding granting a
cable television Franchise Agreement
by and between Mid-Hudson
Cablevision, Inc. and the Town of
Gallatin.

A copy of the Franchise Agreement is
available for public inspection during
normal business hours at the Clerk’s
office at the Town Hall located at 667
County Route 7, Gallatin, NY 12502.

At such public hearing all persons will
be given an opportunity to be heard,
written or oral statements will be taken
at that time. Time limitations may be
imposed for each oral statement if
necessary. Individuals wishing to file
comments regarding the application
may do so with the New York State
Public Service Commission within 10
days of the date of publication, at Three
Empire State Plaza, Albany, New York
12223. Copies of comments should be
sent to the Town of Gallatin at P.O. Box
67, Ancram, NY 12502, and Mid-
Hudson Cablevision, Attention Mrs.
Joanne Miller, P.O. Box 399, Catskill,
New York 12414.

By order of the Town of Gallatin Board.



